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From: Christine Ray

Sent: Thursday, 7 December 2023 4:48 PM
To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox

Subject: Glanmire Solar Farm

Objection

This Solar Farm is in the wrong place. Coming from a farming family since the 1860's and being pushed out of our
area because

of housing development and moving to another area where bush fires were a problem we moved on again and now
it is a solar

plant which should be put on more marginal land. Not good fertile land. IT IS IN THE WRONG PLACE!

Christine Ray Bathurst





